
 

 

  

  

  

     14 November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Hinchingbrooke Christmas Concert – 14 December 2022 

 

I am delighted that your son or daughter is participating in our annual Christmas Concert, on Wednesday 14 

December at 7.00pm in the Performing Arts Centre.  

 

This will be a feast of Christmas music with for you to savour and enjoy in the run up to Christmas, including 

audience carols accompanied by our wonderful school orchestra. There will be performances from some of 

our school ensembles, including the Hinchingbrooke Community Choir, which also involves parents, staff and 

friends of the school. There will be an interval and the bar will be open, as well as some Christmas craft 

stalls. It promises to be a fantastic festive evening for all the family to enjoy.  

 

Tickets are now available at https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/pac/t-ojeyxqk. They are priced at £6/£4 

(concessions). Tickets always sell fast for this concert so do ensure you purchase early to avoid 

disappointment. No tickets will be available on the door. 

 

Students participating will be in rehearsals as follows on Wednesday 14 December: 

 

Periods 2 and 3     Orchestra, Choirs and Guitar Group only 

Period 4, lunch time and Period 5  All students involved in the concert 

 

Out of courtesy, your son/daughter should let their class/form teacher know that they will be missing their 

lessons and catch up with any work missed. 

 

Students will be free to go home at 3.15pm but must be back in the PAC for 5.30pm so that we can warm up 

and prepare for the concert. The doors will open for the audience at 6.40pm. 

 

Students in Years 7 – 11 will need to wear full school uniform (minus blazers and jumpers) and sixth form 

should wear smart black (no jeans, and skirts must not be above the knee). Students may also wear discreet 

festive jewellery should they wish. 

 

Please will you complete the reply slip below, acknowledging receipt of the letter and giving your permission 

for your son or daughter to be involved in the concert. Please keep this letter handy so you can remind your 

child of the arrangements nearer the time; it saves us having the same conversation 100 times! 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Christmas Concert, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Cooke on 

kcooke@hbk.acesmat.uk. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards 

W Cooke 

Head of Music 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/pac/t-ojeyxqk


 

 
 
 

 
To: Mr Cooke 
 
I acknowledge receipt of the letter regarding the Christmas Concert and give permission for my  
 
Son/daughter…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……….. 
 
Form…………………………….…………… 
to participate in the Christmas Concert on: 
 
Wednesday 14 December 2022 
 
 
Print Name…………………………………………………….……………………………….  
 
Signature………………………………………………………………………………………..            
 
My emergency contact details are:  
 
Mobile…………………………………………………………………………….…………….. 
 
Please outline any medical needs for your child below: 
 
…………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
 


